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Ivy Chapel  
UCC 

Find out more about us by visiting our website or following us on Facebook: 
www.ivychapel.org / www.facebook.com/IvyChapel 

First Sunday of the month Communion is offered.  

  Ivy Chapel UCC Welcomes You! 
If you are unable to join us in person  

for Sunday worship, find us on  
You Tube as Ivy Chapel UCC 

Deacons appreciate everyone’s cooperation in maintaining a safe and welcoming worship environment.  We ask 
that everyone continue to respect those with compromised immune systems and take precautions as needed. 

Keeping You Posted 

➢  Outside Groups: Juniper Root Woodland Microschool M-F;  Square Dancing 2nd F; TKD M/W/Th;  
             AA Meetings Tue & Sat, women’s Tue/Thur, Young People’s- Sun  

9 Mar 2025, First Sunday in Lent:  
Deuteronomy 26:1-11 Psalm 91:1-2, 9-16 Romans 10:8b-13 Luke 4:1-13  

Coming up at Ivy Chapel! 

2 Mar 2025, Last Sunday after the Epiphany Transfiguration Sunday: Exodus 34:29-35, Psalm 99, 
 2 Corinthians 3:12—4:2, Luke 9:28-36 [37-43]  

Season of Lent  
5 Mar 2025, Ash Wednesday: Joel 2:1-2 and 12-17 or Isaiah 58:1-12, Psalm 51:1-17, 

 2 Corinthians 5:20b—6:10, Matthew 6:1-6, 16-21  

Mar. 2, 2025 

If you or anyone you know is in need of Pastoral Care please contact our office administrator,  
Kara White at 314-409-2832 who will inform our Ivy Chapel Care Corp.  

If you have any questions please contact the office at 314-434-4991 or ivchapelucc@ivychapel.org. 

Pastoral  
Care 

GREETER/USHER 

CARE CORPS 
➢MAR — Linda Lowry 314-703-2776  
➢APR   —Julie Mc Allister 314-576-4946

2 Mar — Dottie Foster and Gail Thoele  
         communion preparer Donna Grote 
5 Mar-Ash Wed- Donna Grote and Jan Wirtz 
9 Mar —Julie McAlister and Dave Mentzel 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

3 Jake Del Carmen    

LITURGIST 
2 Mar — Jim French 
9 Mar — Julie McAlister 

Highway Clean-up will be THIS Sunday, March 2nd  

following worship. See you there! 
(Bags and gloves will be provided) 

The Mary and Martha Women’s Group is collecting items for Welcome Gift Bags 
for new residents at Lydia’s House.  We will be collecting the items until Mar. 9th 
in a box in the Narthex.  If you would like to contribute to this effort the following 
is a list of suggestions.   
        -Decorative and other Soaps                        -Shampoo 
        -Hand/Body Lotion                                        -Pretty Note Pads 
        -Toothpaste and/or toothbrushes                  -Body Puffs 
        -Small items for children such as small books, sticker or activity                      
               books or any small game or toy.  
 

We are trying to give attractive items that are also useful since these  
ladies usually have little money. The size of the bags is about 13x18 inches and 

we are looking to fill 20 to 25 bags to supply them for 1 year. 
 

We have been able to find some items at the Dollar Stores and Ollies and Kay 
Kreder will be accepting money to go and purchase the items for you. 

                                               Thank you! 

Spring Collection for Lydia’s House  

 ➢ Men’s luncheon Mar 19 Stackhouse 13419 Olive Blvd 

Please join us THIS Wednesday, March 5th at 1pm  
for a special Ash Wednesday worship service. 

Lenten Resources  are NOW available 
 on the table in the Narthex. 

The Ivy Youth will be having a special Lenten  
fellowship after worship on Sunday March 9th.   

http://www.ivychapel.org
https://www.facebook.com/IvyChapel/
https://www.youtube.com/@ivychapelucc

